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GRACE KETRON HIGHLIGHTED IN CHARLOTTE 
CHRISTIAN SCHOOL’S 2022-23 ANNUAL FUND 
CAMPAIGN
Johnston Allison Hord was proud to have an interview of attorney Grace Ketron featured in the 
Charlotte Christian School (CCS) 2022-23 Annual Fund Campaign. The funds raised by the annual 
campaign go towards supporting students, and faculty through professional development resources, 
technology and security upgrades, facility management, and faculty and staff recruitment. These 
resources ensure that the students attending CCS receive the highest quality education, and 
development. 

You can read Grace’s interview below. 

Week-Three-of-Charlotte-Christians-2022-23-Annual-FundDownload

Click here to learn more about the 2022 Charlotte Christian School Annual Fund Campaign.

Please note that the above JAH article does not constitute legal advice nor does it create an attorney-
client relationship.  Should you be in need of legal services regarding a particular matter, please 
reach out directly to one of our attorneys. Click here for our full website disclaimer.
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